
Crocodyius Poms us Philippines, inc.
Pag-asa Farms, Kapafong, Davao

Email: pf«ltppinecroc a grifiail.com Website: www.philippinecrocodile.com.ph

28 June 2022

DIR. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
Regional Director
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
Regional Office, Region IV-B 
1515 Roxas Boulevard,
Ermita, Manila

Deal’ Dir. Claudio,

The Crocodyius Porosus Philippmes, hic. (CPPI) is a non-profit, non-government organization working 
for the conservation, research, and sustainable management of the two crocodile species in the Philippines 
- the Indo-pacific Crocodile {Crocodyius porosus) and the endemic Philippine Crocodile {Crocodyius 
mindoremis). We are also an active member of ttie National Crocodile Conservahon Committee - 
Technical Working Group headed by the DENR- Biodiversity Management Bureau.

Our organization will be implementing tlie project - “Establishment of a Critical Habitat for the 
Future Reintroduction of Philippine Crocodile {Crocodyius mindorensis) in the Municipality of San
Teodoro, Mindoro Island, Philippines”. This project is in support with DENR’s Crocodile 
Conservation Action Plan 2023-2032 to repopulate the Critically Endangered Philippine Crocodile in the 
wild. As part of the initial phase of the project, a Rapid Biodiversity and Habitat Suitability Assessment 
will be conducted by the 3rd quarter of this year. This assessment aims to comply with the documentation 
process based on DENR Memorandum Circular No. 2007-02 on laying out the guidelines for the 
establishment of a Critical Habitat under Republic Act 9147 (Wildlife Resources Conservation and 
Protection Act).

In line with this, may we request your good office for a Gratuitous Permit for the collection of 
voucher specimens and tissue samples from representative wildlife species. We have attached a research 
proposal and signed Prior Informed Consent (PIC) for your reference.

Thank you very much for your untiring support in species conservation and management.

Sincerely yours.

RAIM^R I. MANALO, M.jic.
Program Director
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